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RR Mergers Announces sale of Lone Star Railroad Contractors 
to GCF Track Services 
 
St. Louis, Missouri - August 8, 2023 - RR Mergers & Acquisitions is pleased to announce its 
client; Lone Star Railroad Contractors has been acquired by GCF Track Services, Inc. 
 
Founded in 1993, Lone Star Railroad Contractors provides railroad maintenance service 
throughout the Southwest U.S. serving a broad range of customers in markets including 
agriculture, building materials, consumer products, energy, and steel. 
 
Lone Star Railroad Contractors operates from its headquarters in Ennis, Texas with facilities 
in Amarillo and San Antonio, Texas, Blytheville, Arkansas, and Oklahoma City, Oklahoma. 
 
Headquartered in Rome, Italy, GCF operates in the railway infrastructures, electrification, 
signaling and maintenance sector. With over 60 years of operations and experiences, GCF 
has consolidated its role in the Italian railway market and continues to strengthen its 
presence throughout Europe, Canada and with this acquisition, has expanded their reach 
into the U.S. rail market.  

“This acquisition expands GCF’s reach into the U.S. rail market and leaves us well 
positioned to build upon the successful legacy of Lone Star Railroad Contractors.” said 
Edoardo Rossi, President of GCF. 

The sale of  Lone Star Railroad Contractors  represents  another prominent transaction for 
RR Mergers rail-focused industry practice. 
 
 
 
For more information, contact Jack Sickles, 314 878-1414 x221, Jack@RRmergers.com 
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